
Botanic Gardens Master Plan
Community Consultation

Cook Shire Council is calling for feedback 
on key features planned as part of the 
Cooktown Botanic Gardens Master Plan. The 
key documents can be viewed on Council’s 
website, at Council’s office or the Cooktown 

Library.

Feedback is due by Friday, 
November 24 2017.

Feedback can be sent to the Botanic Gardens 
Curator via mail@cook.qld.gov.au or post to 
PO Box 3, Cooktown.
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